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Jesus said, I am the way, the truth and the life,
no one comes to the Father but by me.

 J O H N  1 4 : 6



The Latest on Our Bible Distribution

Dear Friends,
As spring blossoms, we reflect on the remarkable progress we’ve made this year in
our mission to share God's Word globally. Thanks to your continued support,
we've reached many corners of the world, spreading hope and God’s word where
it's most needed.

The Chinese Bible Project
This April, we introduced the Chinese Bible Project, aiming to print and distribute
100,000 Chinese/English New Testaments to Chinese immigrants in the United
States. This initiative is a significant step towards making the Bible accessible to a
broader audience, reinforcing our commitment to sharing God’s word.

We kicked off the year with a monumental distribution effort, delivering a staggering
209,000 Bibles across Cuba, Nicaragua, Panama, and Venezuela. Each Bible represents
a beacon of hope and an opportunity for individuals to connect with Christ's
teachings. We are also thrilled to report the arrival of 15,000 Study Bibles in Colombia
—a milestone that enriches our ongoing dedication to our mission.

March Updates: Diverse Outreach

Our distribution continued with diverse initiatives in March. We partnered with a
church in Arizona to distribute 500 Children's Bibles to Native American children,
fostering their spiritual growth early in life. Our efforts also extended to Persian-
speaking communities, with 700 Farsi Bibles distributed, and to Latin America,
where 98,000 Children's Bibles have touched young hearts.

Your paragraph textScriptures Unleashed:

A Strong Start

A Word from Pastor Juan Carlos
Solano, Costa Rica

I want to start by thanking God. I also want to express my gratitude to VBB for
coordinating the shipments of Bibles to Costa Rica. I am truly thankful for the blessings
that have been brought to our country through these Bibles, including the Reina Valera
Version and the Expositor's Study Bibles. Many congregations and pastors have greatly
benefited from these Bibles. We have achieved many of our goals and have managed to
reach different parts of the country. We have connected with other pastors who have been
instruments in our efforts, acting as bridges to other pastors. I see the hand of God and the
grace of God through them, leading pastors and other persons to become leaders. It's all
part of God's plan. We have faced a lot of opposition, but were blessed with a new customs
agent, which required me to register as an importer, a demanding but ultimately rewarding
process that will simplify future Bible Shipments. Our mission pushes us beyond comfort,
extending to far-reaching areas like the Talamanca Mountains, where pastors journey
hours to join us. I am convinced that such opposition only underscores the significant
impact these Bibles are destined to make. Strong resistance often precedes great victories,
and we believe God has monumental plans for us.


